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Project Description 
 

This project extends nearly 3.8 miles along State Road (S.R.) 44 from N. Hill Avenue to the eastbound 
Interstate 4 (I-4) on ramp. The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing the project to 
provide safety and mobility improvements along the corridor. 
 
The project will repave this segment of S.R. 44 to extend the life of the existing roadway. Pedestrian 
improvements are also planned, including upgrading pedestrian signals, enhancing intersection lighting, 
and reconstructing the sidewalk curb ramps to comply with current Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
standards. Other improvements that will improve safety and operations include slope corrections at two 
curves, guardrail upgrades at the I-4 overpass, and drainage modifications. Bicycle lanes will be provided 
by pavement widening on the shoulders. The project excludes the project limits of a proposed roundabout 
at the intersection of S.R. 44 and Kepler Road, which is being designed under FPID number 431922-1.  
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S.R. 44 Resurfacing 
from N. Hill Avenue to Eastbound I-4 On Ramp 
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Ty Garner 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5299 
Ty.Garner@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 

 N 

 N 

KEY 

Project Limits 

Begin Project 

End Project 

Future Roundabout 

Not Included in this Project 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing: completion spring 2022 $     854,000 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Funded: to begin summer 2022 $ 4.3 Million 

*subject to change 
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